
Department of Economics 

Report of Guest Lecture 

                   As per the prior permission given by the college, the 

Department of Economics organized a guest lecture on 27th December, 

2022 under the Alumni Association of the college. The topic of the 

lecture was 'Employment Opportunities in Economics'. The lecture was 

organized in the Department of Economics in Room No. P 208. We had 

invited Prof. Amar Nandgude, Head of Department of Economics, Vidya 

Pratishthan College of Arts, Science and Commerce, Supe to guide the 

students. Prof. Nandgude said that there are employment opportunities 

available for the students who have completed graduation and post 

graduation in economics in the fields of education, cooperation, 

banking and financial services, financial journalism, research, 

competitive examinations, international financial institutions, etc. He 

opined that economics students should acquire ancillary skills to get 

employment opportunities.  

               Dr.Samadhan Patil, Head of the Department of Economics in 

the college presided over the program and in his presidential address, 

he asked the students to take advantage of the guidance given in the 

lecture, to take advantage of the various employment opportunities in 

Economics. Introduction of the Programme was done by Coordinator of 

the program Dr. Jothiram Ghadge. The vote of thanks were proposed 

by Prof. Krushna Kulkarni. 

             The lecture started at 9.45 am and ended at 11.30 am. A total 

of 83 students of FYBA participated in this lecture. Some professors of 

the department were also present for this lecture. 
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